
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

January 10, 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

In accordance with plans previously filed with the FCC and as part of the nationwide 

conversion to digital, WVIR-TV in Charlottesville, VA, ceased broadcasting an analog 

signal on February 17, 2009. Therefore, it became necessary to give a negative response 

to question (7b) of form 398 for 4
th

 Quarter, 2010. WVIR-TV no longer broadcasts an 

analog signal. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Teresa (Terri) Thelin 

Manager – Programming, Promotions & Marketing 

WVIR-TV  NBC29/CW29 
 

503 E. Market Street 

Charlottesville, VA 22902 

Phone: (434) 220-2900 

Fax: (434) 220-2904 

www.nbc29.com 


